
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

December 18, 2024 

 

 

 

• Welcome to our TOCs today, Mr. Hoskin, Mr. Rhodes, Ms. Carswell, and Ms. Lowes. 
 

• Happy birthday to Saul L. 
 

• Today is crazy hair day. If you did your hair in a wacky style, please come to the gathering space at 
nutrition break for a photo. Tomorrow is twin day! Whether you go for matching shirts, shoes or even 
a full-on identical look, we want to see you and your twin showing off your coordination and spirit. 

• Today’s click team for nutrition break in the library is Katie D & Evie. 
 

• Both the Library Club and the Battle of the Books team are invited to the library at lunch today for a 
joint meeting and holiday social. Please bring your lunch with you right after the bell. 

 
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 

 
• Dance Team 1 (Animal choreography) meets today at lunch in the Dance/Drama room 

 
• Today we are having our last day for our  “Pop Up” crafting club held in the gathering space during 

the playing time of lunch hour.  If you are into making a festive craft please come with your colouring 
items and scissors at lunch tomorrow. 

 
• Tomorrow’s fun lunch is pizza. Your advisory teachers have the order lists; please check with them if 

you are not sure whether a lunch has been ordered for you. 
 

• It’s exciting seeing the bulletin boards come together! Congrats to everyone on a great job reusing 
and recycling. Make sure to get your finishing touches on them during the day today because voting 
will take place during block 7 today! Teachers, please supervise your own board during the voting 
time and students, make sure to check out all the boards before voting for your favourite (just don’t 
vote for your own board!). The winner of the vote plus one per grade as chosen by our office and 
custodial staff, will get hot chocolate for their class tomorrow! 

 
• Today is the last day of our Toonie Drive!  Wow, Grizzlies - we have raised over $550! If you have 

anything to give today, please give it to your teacher and we will announce the grand total on Friday.  
Thanks for your help with this important fundraiser for families in need of food in the Gordon Head 
area this holiday season.  
 

• All Service Leadership students, please meet in Mrs. Hoyt’s room, after lunch eating time, tomorrow. 
Service Leadership students will be counting donations tomorrow, after lunch eating time. 

 
• Last chance to return basketball uniforms is this week. After that, a charge to replace your jersey will 

be sent to your parents or guardians. Get back on the nice list and return in the next few days.  
 

• Volleyball: Grade 6 players who have signed up and have had their code of conduct forms signed 
and brought to our office have a season at lunch today. Please bring your lunches. 

• Our grade 7 boys and girls comp teams have practice today after school. 

• All volleyball players, both comp and rec will be continuing or starting when we return from winter 
holiday break. Announcements will detail who, when and where in our first week. Have a great break 
and get ready to dig, set, and spike your way through January and February of 2025! Go Grizzlies! 
 


